
 

Incorporation Committee Report 

November 2022 

Leadership was one of the Best!  I had the honor to speak to an estimated 100 members of AVVA/VVA 

about the importance of Chapters and States becoming incorporated.   

Returning home, I received several inquiries from VVA Presidents from across the country, about getting 

their AVVA incorporated.  The majority of callers mentioned that they went to our AVVA website to read 

our AVVA Strategic plan.  It was important to them that we have compatible views for AVVA/VVA, and 

an outlined plan for AVVA’s future.   

Our committee has been very busy the last 3 months. 

• Updated Section 2 Policies and procedures  

• Updated the start-up packet 

• Updated the petition packet 

• Start up kit was removed from the website and a link will be sent by Incorporation Chair, as the 

Incorporation process progresses 

• Prepared the program for Leadership 

• A in person committee meeting held at leadership 

• Committee conference calls to keep everyone informed about Chapters pursuing incorporation, 

and completion of the process 

• Adding the new incorporated chapters to the IRS list, following up with the chapters and states 

with the 990-N/Financial reports. 

• Assisted with a National Letter head for incorporation business 

• Making calls and receiving calls pertaining to Incorporation 

• Ordered AVVA flags for the 3 New Incorporated chapters 

• Arranged for the Charter to be sent to the Regional Director for the Presentation of the Flag and 

Charter to the 3 New Incorporated Chapters 

Congratulations! to AVVA Chapter 1079 0f UT of Region 9 for successfully completing the Process of Incorporation. 

Currently in the process of Incorporation: 

1. Chapter 391 Of CA  

2. Chapter 165 WA.  

3. Chapter 1113 TN. 

Incorporation Committee Members:   Susan Price TN, Ann Rice TN, Mary Ann Fl, Nancy Rekowski PA. 

Respectfully Submitted, Bobbie Morris, Incorporation Committee Chair 



 

 

                  


